
Justin Long
I'm in support of the first draft and not the second draft. This would directly impact the local
communities in a negative way. The loss of taxes, jobs and local stability. Which would negatively
affect are community's. I'm afraid if this draft is passed you will continue this with other fields in
Wyoming. Wyoming is a proud oil and gas state. Please approve the original draft that supports
Wyoming people, agriculture & wildlife.


